
Cover Letter 
[21/05/2010] 
 
To whom it may concern,  

Request for Concession for Statement 
Under FCC Part 15 Certification 

 
FCC ID: [V7A- MA1xxBC] 

Request is hereby submitted by [SAGEM Sécurité] to only display FCC ID and 
not to display FCC statement on the product label, due to small size of the 
label. Label size cannot be increased due to small dimensions of product. 

FCC statement as given below is printed into user guide and installation guide: 
 

“This device complies with Part 15 of the FCC Rules. Operation is 
subject to the following two conditions: (1) this device may not cause 
harmful interference, and (2) this device must accept any interference 
received, including interference that may cause undesired operation.” 

 
If you have questions or need further information, please contact the 
undersigned.  

Regards,  

 
 
 
 

[SANDRAZ Jean-Remi] 


